
BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS 

OCTORBER 19, 2017 

 

Members present: 

 Catherine Clendennon    Beth Sosidka     
 Rosemary Pendergast    Sean Rogan 
 Ken Carberry     Nancy Smith 
 
Chairman Pendergast opened the meeting at 7:35 pm 
 
MINUTES 
Ken made a motion, seconded by Sean Rogan, to accept the minutes of the September 21st, 2017 
meeting as received in the mail.  Vote all ayes, motion carried. 
 
SUMMER RECREATION – WISH LIST 
Tiffany will be asked to attend the November 30th meeting. 
 
MOVIES AT THE MILL 
Megan provided the Commission with information from Somerville regarding the fees Swank and/or 
Criterion charges to show the movies.  Discussion followed on various ways to get sponsors for the 
movies, limit the movies to two per year.  The members voted to reimburse Sean Rogan the $600 he 
paid on his credit card for the two movies.  This will be discussed further. 
 
FOOD TRUCK AT COMMUNITY CENTER 
Ken will check with the Town as to whether this is a permitted use and will get a list of vendors. 
 
REQUESTS FOR THE COMMUNITY CENTER 
The following request was approved: 
 

1. Church of all Creation – Holistic Fair – September 29th and 30th, 2018; 8:00 am – 6:00 pm 
                                                                 Set up Friday, Sept. 28th – 12 noon.             

FIELD REQUESTS 
The following request was approved: 
 

1. Clinton Business Group, GaGa Ball Fundraiser, Gebhardt Field, October 28th, 12 noon – 4:00 pm 
 

WINTERFEST/BONFIRE   
Sean said this will be the 10th Anniversary of the renewal of the Bonfire.  There has been 
correspondence from the State that this is not a permitted use.  Sean has been in touch with Mayor 
Kovach and she said we were good to go, she is just waiting for the official waiver.  To be discussed at 
our next meeting. 
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ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.  The next meeting will be held on November 30, 2017. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy E. Smith 
Nancy E. Smith, Secretary 
 
 


